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The twentieth meeting of the Committee of Six for the academic year 2006–2007 was
called to order by the President in his office at 3:30  P.M. on Friday, December 15, 2006.  Present
were Professors George, Hilborn, O’Hara, Parker, Schneider, and Woglom, Dean Call, President
Marx, and Assistant Dean Tobin, Recorder.  The Committee turned to personnel matters.

Dean Call informed the members that a colleague who is serving as a faculty liaison to an
athletic team has asked if faculty liaisons should be given transcripts of students on the teams
with which they are working.  Further, the colleague asked whether faculty liaisons should be
noted as second advisors on student-athletes’ transcripts.  The Committee noted that, as faculty
members (and in accordance with normal practice), any liaison should feel free to request an
individual student-athlete’s transcript from the Registrar.  The members agreed that the liaisons
should not receive an entire team’s transcripts as a matter of course, since instituting such a
practice would create an anomalous procedure for student-athletes.  For this reason, the
Committee was also opposed to listing liaisons as second advisors on student transcripts.

The Committee returned to personnel matters.
The meeting adjourned at 6:20 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Gregory S. Call   
Dean of the Faculty


